
Dear ……, 
I am a team member of NJAU_China, an undergraduate team for iGEM competition. I’m writing 
this letter to invite you to join in the feasibility investigation of our project. It won’t take you a lot 
of time to do it. Just browse our ideas, then answer a few questions, like doing an interview. 
This year, our team has focused on the field of cellular memory. With the basic principle of 
conjugation, we created a system with two strains of E.coli and three different plasmids. 
You can find more details in the mail attachments “project description. pdf”, and our questions are 
listed in the mail attachments “questions. pdf”, you can use any text editing software to answer 
questions, but Microsoft Word is the most desired choice. 
At last, your reply will be displayed on the web: 
http://2015.igem.org/Team:NJAU_China/Practices. In order to maintain the smooth flow of the 
text, we will change some parts of the contents, but will not change the real meaning of the 
dialogue. 
Looking forward to your reply. 
 
Yours, 
SUN Zhi 

http://2015.igem.org/Team:NJAU_China/Practices

